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Welcome back after a wonderful half-term, I hope you had a lovely break enjoying the weather with your 
families.  This term is always bumper packed and absolutely crucial in preparing children for the next steps in 
their learning journey.  It may be moving onto secondary school, taking their first steps into our nursery here at 
Riston Church of England Primary Academy, or moving into a new class.  This term we will be working hard to 
provide all of the exciting opportunities to help prepare children for these challenges.  Building confidence 
through sports events, performing in plays or doing a taster session with their new class.  We do plan for all of 
these events to go ahead this term, however we will be following the latest Covid guidance and advice to 
ensure this is done as safely as possible for our whole community.  Key dates will be made available to enable 
families to plan; nearer the events, I will be able to confirm if we are able to safely welcome parents into 
school. 

Message from Mrs Marsden 
 

PTFA  

Sponsored Run - The school PTFA have 
organised a sponsored run, it will take place on 
Monday 21st June during the school day.  
Sponsor forms will be sent out with children on 
Monday 14 June. 

Grown out not worn out �± there is a rail of good 
quality second hand uniform items outside the 
door of the school reception, for sale, an honesty 
box is with the items 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Parents  
 
21 June �± PTFA sponsored run 
23 June �± Y6 transition day at HSLC 
1 July �± Virtual Big Sing 
9 July �± Sports Day 
22 July �± Y6 leavers service 
23 July �± Last day of this academic year 

    

 

 

The Highflyers 
went to survey 
the flora and 
fauna of St. 
Margaret's church
yard as part of a 
national survey 
called 'Caring for 
God's Acre'. 
Reverend Susan 
met us there and 
it was amazing 
how many 
different species 
of plants and 
animals are in our 

of plants and nimal


